## Willow Class Newsletter

## Friday 20th December













## Messages

Willow class have had a wonderful first term! We hope everyone has a lovely Christmas and we will see you all in the New Year.

Thank you!



Willow Class have enjoyed their week. We have spent some time in the sensory room and using different resources around the school to support us. The children have all improved their skills in OT and are showing a preference for certain equipment.

Have a great weekend!
Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege







Mrs Ahtty



Mrs Koralege

